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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

23/03/2024  12:02:522024/0460/P OBJ Wendy Stark 1. The proposed planning application for a build of a bike and bin space would be a public trespass. (Please 

see exemplifying photos on accompanying email)

2. The destruction / erection of enclosing wall in plans has illegally been erected 1992 by present owner. And 

‘96 prosecution case brought as consequence (evidenced and supplied if requested). The height of the ‘Listed 

Building Status 1974 is 208cm, Not as approximated in proposed plans 2.5 metres . If consent were granted it 

would have a negative impact within a conservation area and a protected listed building.
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